
 

Aaron Limousines is taking the following procedures to help protect our 

passengers from the coronavirus (COVID-19): 

 Wellness and Temperature Checks for all drivers prior to shift 

 Mandatory Gloves and Face Coverings for all drivers 

 Enhanced Cleaning of high contact areas in all limos 

 Social Distancing procedures in all limos 

 Frequent Hand Washing before all rides 

 Disinfecting Vehicle after each passenger exits the limo 

Aaron Limousines takes your safety very seriously and we will continue to ensure 

your ride is as safe as possible.  

Remember that limos are an essential service for those in need of rides during the 

coronavirus crisis and when you need a ride call us and we will do our best to 

ensure your safety and cleanliness. 

Aaron Limousines does NOT add a COVID-19 fee like other transportation 

companies. Instead, we charge what we always charged, a fair price to get you 

from point A to point B in the safest, most comfortable way possible. Our 

dedication to serving all Long Island passengers remains strong as we all pull 

through this unpredictable time. We are all in this together and we want to make 

your transportation as safe and hassle free as possible. 

Stay safe.  

Sincerely, 

Aaron Limousines 
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